
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Classroom News 

Friday 20th November 2020 

 

We have worked hard this week. In Maths we have put numbers 

and amounts in the correct order. We have learned that the next 

number is 1 more, and the previous number is 1 less/fewer. We 

have thought about the different emotions we feel at different 

times, and decorated a biscuit to show a happy, sad, angry and 

scared face. In RE we listened to the story of Jesus in the 

Temple, and talked about how Mary and Joseph must have felt 

when he went missing. We have loved creating jungle animals 

from the recycled objects. Lots of problem solving has taken 

place, thinking of the best materials to use, how to decorate 

them and how to stick them together. 

Homework 

Thank you for continuing to work hard on your weekly 

homework. A reminder to send work to 

j.moores@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk. 

 

Harvest Appeal 

We will be taking part in the sponsored walk next week. As the 

track gets muddy, please could your child bring an old or spare 

pair of trainers or wellies into school on Monday? Please put 

them in a named carrier bag. 

Remember to get your sponsor money ready to bring in! 

 

 

 

Diary Dates 

24th November Harvest Appeal 

sponsored walk. 

(Weather permitting, otherwise it 

will take place later in the week) 

 

 

Courageous Advocate 

John Newton 1725 – 1807 
He became a sailor at age 11, and 
went to work on ships transporting 
people from African countries to be 

enslaved abroad. 
After surviving a storm at sea he 

vowed to repent, and to spend the 
rest of his life treating all people with 

respect. 
He wrote the famous hymn ‘Amazing 

Grace’. 
See if you can listen to it over the 

weekend. What do the words 
mean? 
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Curriculum Award – Harrison for creating a fabulous model of a tree frog and its 

habitat. 

Christian Value Certificate for Justice – Eliza for understanding the importance of 

sharing the toys fairly in the classroom. 

To all of our friends isolating at home – we miss you, and cannot wait to see your happy, 

smiling faces again soon!  

 

Diamond 9 

Our Diamond 9 word this week in 

class has been ‘Courage’. 
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